
The next Saturday meeting is December 11.  We start at 9:30 a.m. and we will 
be in the Landrum building, room 110.  This is where we have been in the 
past.  It’s the building next to Parking Lot E, where we have drop off and pick 
up.  There’s a picture on page 2.  We’ll have signs out in case students need 
directions.  We will need to wear masks for the meeting, per NKU regulations. 

The meeting will end at 3 p.m.  Please let your rides know because we wait 
with students until everyone is picked up. 

Please read the NEXT article about our community holiday gift drive on     
December 11. 
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HOLIDAY GIFT ACTIVITY 

We (and I’m sure the parents and children who will receive gifts) appreciate 

your enthusiastic participation in this community service activity.  Please 

shop carefully and we will reimburse you for a portion of the money spent.  

Be sure to make an effort to get items requested and to bring them to the    

December 11 Upward Bound meeting.  If you find that you are unable to at-

tend, give your items to another Upward Bound student at your school.  We 

will be taking the gifts to our partner office at NKU on the Monday   immedi-

ately after the Saturday meeting.  We do not want to disappoint a child on 

Christmas morning.  If you have any questions or know that you can no long-

er keep this commitment, please let Eric or Judy know as soon as possible so 

that we can make other arrangements.  Again, the opportunity to give back in 

a small way and help a child have a happy holiday benefits the giver as much 

as the       recipient.  Thanks to you and your parents for your participation. 
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NOVEMB ER 13  RECA P  

Students learned about different groups of people in the morning and were able to meet each other while 

discussing questions together.  They also found out about the community service project for December 11 

and were generous in volunteering.  After lunch and a brief tour of NKU, students participated in various 

activities at the Campus Recreation Center.  Here are some pictures of the swimming group: 

 

 

Caroline, Morgan, Aubrey, Elizabeth, and     

Miranda take a breather at the pool. 

Gideon climbs the pool rock wall. 

Landrum Academic Center where we will meet on Saturday, 

December 11th. 



Those who attended the summer program had a 

chance to get to know each other well.  This is an 

opportunity for others to learn about one of those 

students.  Chris Akins is in the junior class of 

Pendleton County High School.  He hopes people 

who get to know him will find that he is nice and 

funny.  All who’ve had the chance to hang out with 

him will agree that he is both nice and funny.  He 

says: 

I can often be seen wearing . . . joggers and T-

shirt. 

I’m disappointed when . .  . people lie to me. 

I feel I’ve accomplished something when . . . I 

make people happy. 

A quality I admire in others is . . . loyalty. 

Three careers he is considering are . . . carpenter, 

mechanical engineer, or music. 
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STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 

V o l u m e  3 3 ,  I s s u e  3   

What college or university would you like to attend . 

. . NKU. 

What do you expect will be your most enjoyable 

class this year . . . chemistry. 

What do you expect will be your most difficult class 

this year . . . law and justice. 

One personal goal for the year is . . . to try my hard-

est in school. 

 

SENIORS—KEEP UP WITH DEADLINES! 

Seniors—make sure you have completed your 2022-2023 Free Application for Federal Student 

Aid at fafsa.ed.gov if you haven’t already done so, and check your email for updates concerning 

the information you sent. 

Upcoming college admissions deadlines for that institution’s scholarship consideration are:  

Thomas More, December 15; WKU, February 1; NKU and U of L, February 15; Morehead, March 

15. 

Consider applying for the Anthony Munoz Scholarship at the munozfoundation.org.  This opens 

on January 1. 



 

Upward Bound 

421 Johns Hill Road 

Highland Heights, KY  41099 

This month we are solving a few riddles that involve characters and traditions of the season.  See if 

you can answer all three and then see if your family can do as well as you.  When you have the 

three answers, call 859-448-8930 with your name, time of call, and the answers.  Even if you only 

have 2 answers, give us a call.  Maybe no one will get all three. 

1. If you cross an apple and a Christmas tree, what do you get? 

2. Clever like a fox, named for one 

       Soar the skies high 

       Pull the sleigh making way 

       For a merry Christmas night. 

  Who am I? 

3. I am a man during winter, but I might be a source of water in the spring.  What am I? 
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